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MORE Privacy Policy
 
The MORE Library Automation Consortium recognizes both an ethical and a legal requirement to protect the privacy of library users’ records.  Ethical standards for the Library profession, and Wisconsin State Statute require that the privacy of customer records be maintained.
 
The MORE Consortium will take these actions to protect library users’ privacy:
 
         No records of library use or other customer information will be made available to anyone, except in the course of necessary library business.
         Patron circulation records will only be divulged in response to a court order, as per State Statute or Federal law, or with the written permission of the individual customer.
 
 
The MORE Consortium also makes these recommendations to member libraries:
 
         All member libraries should adopt a local policy regarding privacy of library records.
         All member libraries train library staff to correctly handle requests for patron information (legally, and according to library policy).
